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Dear Parents, 

 

Academic & Co-curricular visits 2019-20 

 

As you are aware, throughout every academic year RGS runs an inspiring range of academic and co-

curricular visits which play an important part in your son’s education, personal development and growth.  

To help you with your budgeting and planning, I have attached a document with all the regular trips run 

for each year group.  

 

Please be aware that the cost quoted for the trip is just an approximation as it has been taken from the 

previous trip and will be subject to change.  However, I am sure you will still find this a very helpful 

document. 

 

Financial support, particularly for trips considered to be an essential part of the normal curriculum, may 

be available.  Enquiries, which will be handled in the strictest confidence, should be directed to the 

Headmaster via the trip organiser.  Please note that the School cannot be held liable for the refund of 

any payments made, in good faith, to travel companies on your behalf.  

 

If you require any further information in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the trip 

organiser or me (dec@rgshw.com). 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dominic Clatworthy  

Director of Co-Curricular Activities 
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